March 14, 1938
The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held
on the above date at the Y.M.C.A. with President Evans presiding.

The treasurer reported $4.65 on hand; dues-none; expendi-
tures-none; balance on hand $4.355.

A re ort from the Municipal Airprt Commission (Mr. George
Seidle) regarding Air Mail 3top in Lancaster was received.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. ater which:a very
successful auetion was held.

E. F. Bauer, Secretary



